April 22, 2003

I finished writing up the Project outline and have started doing the power point for my presentation.  I was trying to keep my outline to 2-3 pages, but it ended up being quite a bit longer.  I’m not really sure if this is what I am supposed to be doing, but I included a lot of stuff in there so hopefully I hit on everything.  I guess it’s better to be more thorough sometimes than just not include something that should be in there.  It is pretty nice to not have to worry about coding at the last minute.  There is some coding that I could be doing right now to improve some areas, but I have the core of my project done and I need to start preparing for my presentation.

